
October 29, 2021

Dear Members of the Howell Township Public Schools Community

The most recent COVID Activity Level Report continues to show data that is favorable.

When this information is viewed alongside our district activity it provides us with the

ability to transition to the exclusion period outlined below.

Exposed close contacts who are not fully vaccinated will be excluded from

school for 10 days (or 7 days with negative test results collected at 5-7 days).

All asymptomatic individuals may return to school if they have produced a negative PCR

that has been collected no sooner than 5 days after the last exposure, and have already

been excluded for 7 days from the point of last exposure. All individuals who remain

asymptomatic, have not tested, and have been excluded from school for 10 days or more,

may also return to school.

Please contact your school nurse if you have any questions related to your child's ability

to return to school.

Be Well,

Joseph Isola

Superintendent of Schools


